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Hello, As a life long resident and homeowner in the once beautiful city of Portland . I am against the
S2HC proposal. I believe this is a temporary solution to a growing problem with our homeless.
Streets and outdoor spaces for homeless to live in is not the answer and we see it now with all the
tents all over the city and litter to follow, including cars and RV’s broke down full of trash and
people living in them. There needs to be better resources and job programs. Help with addiction and
mental health. This is not the answer I hope you reject this proposal and find a real solution. 
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